
1319 Glenhilshire Drive 
 
 

Dear Council Members 
 
Our house on 1319 Glenhilshire Drive is not compatible with the parking regulations of the 
village which were passed 2 years ago?  
 
We purchased the house in 2013. 
 
Glenhilshire Drive is a cul-de-sac with 4 houses and a wide street. There is little traffic. 
 
We are a family of 6 and have 3 cars. Our kids are living with us and all driving.  We have a 2 
car garage. We park one car in the garage and park the other 2 on the street. We do not have 
a driveway long enough for our 2 cars. As with most people's garages, we do not have the 
space to clear out what is in the garage for 2 cars.   
 
In addition, any future purchasers of our house would most likely have 4 plus cars given the 
size of the house and number of bedrooms. There is no room to expand the garage. By 
imposing this rule, it would make the sale of the house close to impossible and have a severe, 
unwarranted financial impact on the value of the house.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask you recommend a solution 
The driveway is  
5’14” deep 
8’16” wide 
 
When cars are parked in the driveway there is only about 1 ft allowance between cars and 
garage 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



From: Irina Lavrentieva <ilavrent@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 10:00 PM 
To: Susan Blevins <susan.blevins@hilshirevillagetexas.com> 
Cc: robert.s.shaw.jr@gmail.com; florenceshaw00@yahoo.fr 
Subject: Parking on Glenhilshire Dr 
 

Mrs. Blevins,  
 
I have no trouble with the traffic on Glenhilshire Dr with the two cars that belonged to 
Mr. and Mrs. Shaw parked on the street. They do not disturb me or any traffic in any 
way. 
 
Regards, 
Irina Lavrentieva 
1307 Glenhilshire Dr, Houston, TX 77055. 
 



 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jay Xu <jayxu11@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 1:25 PM 
To: Susan Blevins <susan.blevins@hilshirevillagetexas.com> 
Cc: robert.s.shaw.jr@gmail.com 
Subject: 1315 glenhilshire dr.  
 
Susan, 
 
I am owner of 1315 Glenhilshire Dr.  and I am ok with my neighbor at 1317 Glenhilshire  parking their car 
outside on the street.  
 
Jay Xu 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


